
Harch 2, 1973 

t1iss Joyce Tajirian 
5907 Castor Avenue 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19149 

Dear ~-liss 'l'ajirian: 

de are extremely grateful for your willingness 

f 

to be a St . Vartan StewarJ, and for your generosity 
in donati g $100 in your capacity as a Steward. /le 
hope this will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

special lapel pin is being prep·red for Stewards, 
and ao soon as they are ready we will be very pleased 
to send you one \'lhich Ttle earnestly hope you will \'mar. 

It is our hope that you will rene\'1 your s tewardship 
regularly each year, about whic \ve \·Till be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best lishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jack ntre assian 

encl/rec ~16054 


